Senator,
Please vote yes on HB 1144!

We cannot allow social media providers to silence free speech and promote their
agenda for any reason much less for elections.

What took place in the last presidential election was criminal.
We were censored and blocked even when information was factual.
Thank you,

Mr. Mitchell S. Sanderson



